
Tucson SAVAHCS Christmas Gift Shop 

Southern Arizona VA Healthcare System 

American Legion Auxiliary Units of Southern Arizona 

7,8,10,11,16,19,24,28,32,36,45,46,51,52,54,56,59,66,68,73,95,97,109,125,129,131,132,133 

I’ll be home for Christmas the soldiers say, as they bow their heads and begin to pray, 

that the war would be over one day. There’ll be no snow, no mistletoe, or presents 

round the tree, but I’ll be home for Christmas, only in my memories. 

From the trenches of Europe, the jungles of Viet Nam, to the desert sands of 

Afghanistan.  They heard the call, they came one and all, to help their fellow man. 

So many of our precious heroes will be away from home for the holidays again, some 

suffering their last illnesses in hospital, others who have no home. 

Now it’s time for us, to remember their sacrifice. 

Even though we can’t visit with them, it’s so important to let them know they are not 

forgotten. 

The Tucson VA Gift shop will be held on Tuesday, December 13th.  We will meet at 

Building 4, 9:00 a.m.  Parking is available in Lot Q. 

To those Units who have so generously gave, thank you, thank you, thank you. 

So, let’s roll up our sleeves and let them believe that there is a Santa Claus. 

Please make your check payable to ALA Department of Arizona, and in the memo 

section designate it for the Tucson VA Gift Shop. Do not mail your check to me, mail it 

to Department. 

Madame President, I really appreciate your appointing me to this very special 

committee. 

Kathy Roche, Chairperson 

Tucson VA Gift Shop 

 


